
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Wow, what fantastic children we have at Mundella Primary School! 

In some schools transition only lasts an hour or an afternoon yet here we choose to spend two days with our new pupils and 
class teams. I am in no doubt that other settings make the most of the time that they have however over the last two days I 
have seen so many happy faces and heard countless happy voices that half a day would never seem enough. 

Beyond the happiness and confidence I have also seen a great deal of work with pupils putting in the extra effort to impress 
their new teachers; and impress they have. 

Relationships are important and communication is key. The team at Mundella work very hard to get ready for a school year 
and organise learning environments and lessons for their pupils however, without the support of parents and families it is 
almost impossible to make sure that children do their best and meet their potential. 

As we wind our way towards the end of the year there is still a great deal to fit in and a lot to look forward to but I want to 
take this moment to thank you all. Thank you for the support that you give to your children, thank you for the support that 
you give to our team and thank you for the smiles and the laughter. 

Have a great weekend. 

Mr F Westmorland 

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

Well done to Lewis this week 

with a fantastic 98.3% attendance 

they are the proud keepers of 

Ted! 

Pup will go to Year 4 this week 

with the fewest late marks– Well 

done Browne! 

YEAR 6 PERFORMANCE 

Well done to the Transition Class Stars! 

These children have impressed their new class teachers in 

some way during the transition days, well done to all of     

them! 

Year 1       

Mason             
Year 2      

Mason   

Year 3     

Tyler                            

Year 4       

Brooke H   
Year 6         

Courtney        

Year 5       

Aston     



Attendance 

A fantastic improvement to last week, let’s 

keep it up in the last couple of weeks! 

 

 

 

Shakespeare  

97.1% 

Carle      

96.3% 

Strong 

97.2% 

Rosen    

95.2% 

Donaldson    

94.6% 

Lewis   

98.3%      

Browne    

97.95 

PE Kit  

Please ensure your child has their P.E kit in 

school everyday so that they 

can take part in P.E lessons. 

Training Day 

Monday 8th July will be a staff training day, the school 

will be closed to children and will reopen on Tuesday 9th 

July.  

School Choir 

Some of the school choir took part, alongside children from Mrs 

Driscoll's other school choirs, in a special event at Pelham 

House Care Home on Saturday. It was great that so many of 

them, and their parents, attended. Despite the scorching heat 

and problems with backing music the children did an amazing 

job and we are really proud of them. Well done!  

Hot Weather 

With the hot and sunny weather we 

are experiencing, please make sure 

your child has a bottle of water, 

sunscreen and a sun hat.  Dinner Money 

Please make sure you have paid any outstanding 

dinner money by the end of term. This is 

especially important if your child is leaving school. 

If there are any issues please speak to Mrs Milton 

the school finance manager.  

Year 2 Charivari 

A reminder to all Year 2 parents that the Charivari  

carnival will be on Saturday 6th July. Please look 

out for Mrs Gammons and the Mundella banner 

on the stade tomorrow at 1:30pm. 

P.E. Shirt Tag Day 

Thank you to all the parents who donated a £1 for the new P.E. 

shirts, we managed to raise a total of £150! This will go towards 

the cost of purchasing new P.E. shirts for September.  


